
LAST DAY OF TERM 

 

 

Last day of term is Friday 19th July 2024. 

School finishes at 3.15 p.m. 

First day of term is                                                  

Tuesday 3rd September 2024. 

We wish you all a wonderful, safe summer and look 

forward to seeing you in September. 

HOT SCHOOL MEALS 

 

 

May we remind you orders for Term 1 – week 

commencing 3rd September 2024 – will close at 9.00 

a.m. on Tuesday 27th August 2024. 

Orders received after this deadline will not be processed 

and parents/carers will be required to provide a packed 

lunch for their child for the first week of Term 1. 

NAME LABELS 

 

 

We do appreciate that many parents/carers will have spent considerable amounts providing new school uniform for the 

start of the new academic year.   

Please do ensure that all items are clearly labelled with your child’s name. 

INHALERS & EPIPENS 

 

 

Your child’s medication will be sent home with them on 

the last day of term. 

Please ensure these are in date and returned to 

school with a completed medication form on the first 

day of Term 1. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

FLU VACCINATIONS 

 

 

 

A letter has been sent to parents/carers of children in 
Reception to Year 5 regarding the NHS Flu Vaccinations 

in the Autumn term. 

Please remember to log-on to give your consent.  

You can find a copy of the letter on ParentMail or follow 
the link to our website: 

https://bourneabbeyprimary.co.uk/important-letters-2/ 

 

 

In school we have a Safeguarding and Child Protection Policy in line with Lincolnshire Local Authority guidelines. A 

copy can be found on the school website. 

Outside of school, if any adult has concerns about the welfare of any child, they have a responsibility to call the 

Children’s Customer Service Centre on 01522 782111. 


